
President’s Message
Dear Members,

Upon Accepting 
the position of 
President, I kept 
pondering what 
I would have to 
offer this fantastic 
group of ladies?   I 
concluded that it 
is not what I can 
offer, but what we 
can do together to move our organization 
into a more noticed and recognized part 
of the community.  

We (the new officers) have met and are 
eager and excited to share what we feel 
will lead us in a new and more exciting 
direction.  

I personally am a highly visible person 
and am easily reached.   I choose to be 
that way to be accessible to everyone in 
any capacity, work or personal.   We (the 
new officers) want to convey that we will 
work hard for you and for the betterment 
of our organization.  

Boy that sounds like politics and 
I promised that I would never be a 
politician.

I thank you for the opportunity and am 
so excited to be there for all of you.

Don’t forget to fill out your membership 
renewal form and pay the $25 annual 
dues. Take a moment to look over the 
committees and please consider where 
you want to get involved.  It is a rewarding 
process to see all our prospects unfold.

See you at the meeting,
Rose
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Pat Dye presided over the Elections at the April 
Meeting. The following elected officers were installed 
by Harold Dean, President of the Kerrville Area Chamber 
of Commerce at the May7th General Meeting:

Rose Bradshaw • Debbie Barron
Vicki Roark • Jo Carol Smith

Robbin Burlew

Installation of KCWC Officers
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Awards

President’s Award: Mary Doyle

New Horizon Award: Lori Collier, Not Pictured

2nd Miler Award: Vicki Roark

Community Achievement: Neva Pratt

New Horizon Award: Jodie Tilmon

Officers
Rose Bradshaw.........................................President
Debbie Barron..........................1st Vice President
Vicki Roark................................2nd Vice President
Jo Carol Smith...........................................Secretary
Robbin Burlew.......................................... Treasurer

Committee Chairs
Auditing..............................................Brenda Beaty
Outstanding Woman.......................... Ann Sparks
Beautification................................. Ruth Bauer, Co
Property....................................................Neva Pratt
Budget..............................................Jannell Bullock
Publicity............................................Bonnie Arnold
By Laws.......................................................... Pat Dye, 

Co Melissa Fields
Photographer...................................... Raye Haney
Christmas Lighting........................... Paula Wilson
Recycling............................................Janell Bullock
Deli Program....................................Andrea Neely, 

Co Mary Grey
Scholarships......................................Brenda Craig, 

Co Pat Dye
Goodwill............................................Dolores Vinas, 

Co Jody Tillman
Telephone................................ Suzanne Speckine
Hospitality & Membership............Debbie Barron, 

Co Neva Pratt
Ways and Means...........................Jannell Bullock
Hostess..............................................Margie Jetton, 

Co Carlee Buford
Welcome/Ribbon Cuttings..............Gaye Avery
Newsletter/ Website/ Yearbook
(Multimedia).............................Tammy Parkhurst, 

Co Mary Doyle
Volunteers To Go.....................................Ann Buck, 

Co BK Gamble
Historian............................................Linda Stillwell



News & Views  |  www.kerrcountywomenschamber.org  |  June, 2014	 3

NEWSLETTER!
We want to hear from you! 

Send newsletter submissions to 
tammyp@acprint.net

YEARBOOK

The Yearbook Committee will have a table set up at the June 
meeting.

Please stop by for any information changes, if you would like 
a new photograph or to confirm an advertisement space in the 
New Yearbook.

Thank you,
Tammy Parkhurst,
Yearbook Chair

Committee Notes

BEAUTIFICATION:

Ruth Bauer presented the May Beautification Award to the 
Sterling House assisted living center, located at 725 Leslie Dr., 
Executive Director Shea Benedick accepted the award for the 
center.

DELI

Don’t forget to bring your deli 
donations of non-perishables or dollars 
and manufacturer’s coupons for the 
C.A.M food bank and get an extra door 
prize ticket for your donations! So, foods 
such as cereals, instant potatoes, canned 
goods, peanut butter, and jelly, popcorn, 
snacks, juices are needed. Also, laundry 
soaps & toiletries and always cash 
donations are accepted.

The children are now going to be out 
of school soon so please give items that 
children would need this for this 
summer.

MEMBERSHIP

Don’t forget to renew your membership! Membership forms 
will need to be completely filled out again for this current year 
starting May 1, 2014 checking off the committee on which you 
intend to serve along with your dues of $25.00. Please remember 
to make out a separate check for your membership when paying 
at the meeting. Thank you! 

Members not having email will receive them by US postal 
service along with the May newsletter. 

Please get your Membership forms and dues in right away! 
Send the form to: Kerr County Women’s Chamber Inc., P.O. 
Box 290621, Kerrville, TX 78029. 


RECYCLING

Please don’t forget to bring your empty 
ink/laser/fax cartridges. Please keep 
turning them in each month. Please 
remember to bring your plastic shopping 
bags to each general meeting.

Beautification Award: Sterling House
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Mark Your Calendars!

HAVE A GREAT BIRTHDAY AND COMING YEAR!
June 1 – Rose Bradshaw		 June 6 – Lonnie Pat Holloway
June 8 – Gretchen Brayley		 June 19 – Lonnie Vaughan
June 20 – Beverly Bond		 June 24 – Linda Stilwell
June 30 - Jody Tilmon

JULY GENERAL MEETING
We will be having lunch at 11:30am at the Y.O. Ranch Hotel 

Resort with the meeting starting at noon. The buffet cost is 
$14.00. Please remember to get your reservation in before noon 
on the Friday before the General Meeting each month. 

 Call Suzanne Speckine at 830-928-5808 (cell) or email her at 
suzannespeckine@yoranchhotel.com for your reservations or 
reply to her reservation email request. Please remember that 
when you make a reservation you are expected to pay for the 
lunch even if you don’t attend. This includes your guest. You 
must cancel 24 hours before the luncheon date. Please pay 
by check for your lunch.

May Door Prizes
Neva Pratt – C.A.M.

Designs & Finds by Dottie
ACprint,inc. - Tammy Parkhurst
A-1 Transmission – Mary Doyle

Wild Birds Unlimited – Linda Pillow
Harry Parrish & Assoc. - Karen Argence

Special July
Meeting Note
 

We will be accepting single 
size toiletries like those 
provided in hotel rooms to be 
donated to the VA Hospital to 
give to family members who 
stay overnight with veterans 
who are receiving temporary 
care. 


